
30.3.20 

 

Dear parents/carers 

We don’t want to send out too many emails but equally we are keen to stay in touch so here is a 

quick update.   

The school will remain open during the Easter break, for the children of keyworkers, so our staff are 

volunteering to work during their holidays.  We actually have more staff offering to come into work 

than we need to add to the rotas at the moment, which demonstrates just how incredible the team 

here at Eastbrook is.   

Parents have also been really supportive, sending messages (and sometimes fruit and Easter eggs 

into school for children and staff) this is really appreciated! 

We are continually updating the Home Learning pages on the school website so please keep 

checking what has been added and how it is being organised.  This week some suggested Easter 

activities will appear and the year group emails will go live. 

We hope that you are all keeping well and our children are behaving themselves! 

 

Julia Sherlock  


